
PTO Meeting Minutes 
Friday, Feb. 26, 2020 
 

 
Parents and Guardians, 
 
PTO met in February via Zoom.  We wanted to share some information from the meeting with 
you.  
 
Teacher Appreciation Week:  March 22-26; the PTO will be providing daily treats for the 
teachers.  Please let the teachers know how much you appreciate them! 
 
8th grade picnic:  This will be held around May 20 (date to be finalized).  We have a parent, 
Julia Taylor, heading this up.  She has organized this event in the past and does an awesome 
job!  She needs a few people to help plan and then more volunteers the day of the 
event.  Please let us know if you are interested by emailing us at wmsptomail@gmail.com 
 
Committees:  We hope to have our committees back up and running next year.  With this said, 
we need volunteers!  Some of them include: 

 Hospitality 

 Christmas teacher gift wrap 

 Spirit wear 

 Landscaping 

 School dances 

If you are interested in any of these please let us know.   
 
PTO Board positions:  The current board will continue next year due to the circumstances this 
year.  However, we are looking for several people to “train” throughout the year for these 
positions, which include President, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary.  If you are 
interested in a board position, please let us know.  
 
Thank you! 
Rebecca Stone, PTO President 
Janet Olson, PTO Vice President 
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